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Fisher Vicki

From: Boschee Engineering [boschee_eng@midconetwork.com]
Sent:  Thursday, May 24, 2007 10:46 AM

To: Fisher Vicki

Subject: Oliver Subdivison

Vicki,

| would like to formally appeal decision by the Growth Management Department to deny the filed exception to the
40 Unit Rule for the Ofiver Subdivison (PIN 5407426001). The letter stating the denial was signed by Robert
Dominicak and dated QOctober 23, 2006.

Roy E. Boschee, PE
Boschee Engineering
(605) 342-8747

5/25/2007



